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Message

From Van de Putte Todd

Sent 10/24/2015 91123 AM

To Baker Phil Kitson Amy La Fevers Glenn

Subject RE SS-25 Updates

will provide another update shortly but my phone is acting goofy at the moment...Cameron did identify the wellhead

seals arent holding like what happened at SS-44A ....we tried pumping up the seals with packing and they wont hold

full pressure....the well kill process should start in about an hour and if all goes well the well should be secured by this

afternoon

The site conditions appear to be stable at the moment and we continue to monitor for safety

PS my phone wouldnt pull up Scotts email for some crazy reason but will try to resolve that by the next update..

Todd

Sent from my Windows Phone

From Baker Phil

Sent 10/24/2015 721 AM

To Van de Putte Todd

Subject Updates

Todd please include Scott on your future updates Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
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